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Our local school board should decide books that are appropriate for our local schools 

- with input from local parents. Books being used must be made available for parent 

viewing.  Removing inappropriate books is not book banning. Our children are under 

18 and should not have access to books which push and manipulate them and 

encourage them to discard reality and push them toward mental illness such as 

gender dysphoria. As a psychological mental disorder, it is incomprehensible why this 

us being encouraged by teachers. Books that document pedophilia, transgenderism 

and children having sex are porn. Porn should not be in our schools. After a child 

turns 18 they have the option of going to adult books stores to read whatever they 

want but our tax dollars should not fund this and these books should not be in our 

schools. Period. 


